
 

 
 
 
 
August 14, 2015 VIA EMAIL 
 ljcowell@mail.com 
 
 
Ms. Lana Cowell - 
Keep Kenderdine 
335 Costigan Crescent 
Saskatoon, SK  
Canada 
 
 

 
Re: Request for Proposal No. 15-2751 
 Business Opportunity to Develop and Operate the Emma Lake Kenderdine Campus Site 
 
Thank you for the time and effort expended in preparing the Proposal submitted to the University of 
Saskatchewan for the aforementioned project and for making a presentation to the evaluation committee.  
As you have learned from your conference call with Patti McDougall and James Cook this morning, your 
group has not been chosen for further discussion about this project.  We have selected a lead proponent 
and have decided to continue due diligence on that proposal. 
 
The University of Saskatchewan appreciates your interest in the Kenderdine project and thanks you for your 
understanding and patience during this process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gord DeClerq 
Manager 
 
GD/pdc 
 
cc: James Cook – Manager, Business Opportunities, Corporate Administration 

David Aucoin – Associate Director, Purchasing Services 


